
 بسمه تعالی

 اطلاع رسانی در خصوص بورس کشور ژاپن برای دوره کارشناسی ارشد

 

Dear international educational exchange partners, 

 

A warm greeting from Graduate School of Asia-pacific Studies (GSAPS), Waseda 

University. 

 

We are sending information about our new scholarship MA program. 

This program is sponsored by the Japanese government and awards a full 

scholarship including a round trip air fee, tuition, entrance fee, and 

monthly stipend for 2 years of MA program in Japan. The application period 

for September 2018 admission is January 29 - February 7, 2018. 

 

We kindly ask you to place our flyers at your study abroad information corner 

or put up on the bulletin board. Please download the PDF file from the 

following link. 

 

GSAPS flyer / poster 

https://waseda.box.com/v/gsaps-flyer 

 

The detailed information regarding this scholarship application process will 

be updated on our following website soon. 

 

Scholarship Admissions / Japanese Government Scholarship Opportunity 

http://www.waseda.jp/gsaps/en/admissions/scholarship_admissions/mext/ 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact GSAPS Admissions 

Office. 

Thank you very much for your cooperation. 

 

Best wishes for a happy holiday season and a wonderful new year 

 

 

 دکتر مهری اکبری

 مشاور بین الملل دانشکده علوم جغرافیایی دانشگاه خوارزمی

https://waseda.box.com/v/gsaps-flyer
http://www.waseda.jp/gsaps/en/admissions/scholarship_admissions/mext/

